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Dear Executive Director,

The Chinese Medical Doctors Association (CMDA) would like to invite the American
College of Physicians (ACP) and it’s membership to participate in the U.S. China Joint
Physicians Forum, in Beijing, November, 2007.

CMDA joined the Medical Professionalism in the New Millennium: A Physician’s
Charter in May 2005. And successfully held Physician Charter Global Colloquium on
Nov.5 2006. With the invitation of CMDA , Jordan J. Cohen , Christine K. Cassel, William
E. Golden and some other experts world-wide attended the Colloquium . It is our hope that
we build the bridges of friendship and collaboration with your organization, and further
improve understanding. We look forward to hosting U.S. physicians in an effort to
introduce more of them to the medical field in China.

China is fast moving forward in the global arena with our entry into the World Trade
Organization and hosting of the 2008 Olympics. We would like to keep our medical
community growing at this terrific rate as well, and feel that international exchange
programs are a wonderful way to meet, exchange information and technology, and form the
basis for an ongoing relationship.

We are working through an American organization with which I’'m sure you are
familiar, Global Reach Institute for International Education. They will handle the U.S. side
of assigning speakers and developing the individual travel arrangements for delegates. You
may wish to work through Global Reach as the central element for collaboration with us.

It is our hope that you will participate by suggesting topics that would be of most
interest to your people; offering U.S. speakers to speak on advancements, and by inviting
your membership to come to Beijing as delegates to the Forum.

We look forward to building a long and mutually beneficial relationship with the ACP.




